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**Important Notice: Exciting Changes at Canadian Automotive Instruments Ltd.!**

Dear Valued Customers,

We are thrilled to announce a significant update at Canadian Automotive Instruments Ltd! We have changed our
name to better reflect our evolving mission and commitment to serving you with even greater excellence. Rest
assured, while our name may have changed, our dedication to providing top-notch products and services and
exceptional customer support remains unwavering.

**What's Changing?**
- New Name: CA Instruments Ltd.

- New Website: In the coming weeks, we will be launching a revamped website that embodies our fresh identity
and showcases our range of offerings in a more intuitive and engaging manner.

**We're Still Here for You!**

During this transition, we want to assure you that our operations are continuing as normal. Our doors are open,
and our customer support team is ready to assist you with any inquiries or assistance you may require. Please feel
free to reach out to us via phone at 1-866-963-6016 or via email at info@c-a-i.net

**What to Expect:**

- Seamless Transition: While we work diligently behind the scenes to update our website, you can continue to
access our products/services as usual without any disruptions.

- Enhanced Experience: Our new website will offer improved navigation, a sleek design, and a more comprehensive
insight into the value we bring to you.

- Exciting Offerings: Stay tuned for exciting promotions, new releases, and special deals that will be announced
alongside the launch of our revamped website.

We appreciate your ongoing support and trust in us. This transformation marks an exciting chapter in our journey,
and we can't wait to share it with you.

Thank you for being a part of our Canadian Automotive Instruments Ltd community. We look forward to serving
you under our new name, CA Instruments Ltd, and presenting you with an enhanced online experience.

Warm regards,

Kyle Martens

President



